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École Camille J. Lerouge to host Kindergarten French

Immersion Parent Information Night on January 15

For immediate release – January 7, 2025

École Camille J. Lerouge School invites parents and guardians to learn about the benefits of

French Immersion at its Kindergarten French Immersion Parent Information Night on

Wednesday, January 15, 2025. The event will run from 6:30 to 7:30 pm at the school, located at

5530 42A Avenue in Red Deer.

This informative evening will provide families with an overview of the school’s French

Immersion program, which offers young learners the opportunity to develop bilingual skills

while receiving a high-quality education in a supportive environment. Attendees will meet the

school’s dedicated staff, explore the benefits of bilingual education, and have their questions

answered.

“Choosing French Immersion for your child opens the door to a world of opportunities,” says

Sinead Armstrong, Principal of École Camille J. Lerouge. “We’re excited to welcome families to

our school and share how our program fosters academic excellence, cultural awareness, and

lifelong language skills.”

Parents will also have the chance to tour the school’s facilities and learn about the welcoming

community that supports student success at every stage of their educational journey.

For more information about the Kindergarten French Immersion Parent Information Night,

please contact École Camille J. Lerouge at 403-347-7830 or visit the school’s website at

camilleschool.ca. To sign up, please click this link.

http://camilleschool.ca
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeZGykCi61NZTmjolw3kdTwZzxM6MGTSxV7CnGUAr9B3KKpMw/viewform?usp=sf_link
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Bienvenue à notre école / Welcome to Our School! École Camille J. Lerouge School is a

Kindergarten to Grade 9 publicly funded school located in Red Deer, Alberta, proudly welcoming

children of all faiths desiring a Catholic education in French immersion. With a Gospel view of

life, students are called to grow spiritually, academically, socially, culturally and physically. Our

Catholic faith is nurtured and experienced in all classes, celebrations, and prayer. To find out why

École Camille J. Lerouge School is right for your child, please visit us.
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